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Welcoming Community Living Ontario!
We are excited to announce that we have entered into an agreement with Community
Living Ontario (CLO) to become their preferred employee benefits provider! Those of
you in the community living sector in Ontario may have seen us at your annual AGMs
and conferences as your title sponsor over the past few years. We’re very excited to
move our relationship further with Community Living Ontario.

Here’s an excerpt from a letter CLO’s CEO Chris Beesley has sent to all CLO members:

“Community Living Ontario welcomes the Community Services Benefits Trust (CSBT)
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as our newest Strategic Partner, an organization that is offering our membership
exclusive access to their group insurance plans through our recently introduced Affinity
Program. CSBT understands your agency’s specific challenges and can help transform
your group benefits into an easy-to-manage and cost-contained solution.”

Wishing you a safe and happy holiday season and all the best for 2019!

Jeremy Brown
Director, Associations
Community Services Benefits Trust

On behalf of, 

Janet Andrews
Vice President, Associations
Community Services Benefits Trust

Paul Wheeler
Chair – Board of Trustees
Community Services Benefits Trust


